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June 3, 2020 
 

NOTE: This meeting was held in Town Hall closed to the public due to the COVID-19 virus. It was aired for the public 
on Facebook Live. 
 
The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:30pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and 
Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for April, 2020 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $235,532.00 
 
Mr. Levey noted that one response for the Water Tank RRP was received. It was from Southern Corrosion. It needs 
to be reviewed.  
 
Mr. Levey noted leaks at 2 Bedrock Lane and 24 South Main Street, caused by Potomac Edison and the SHA project, 
respectively, that were repaired. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that he will be meeting with a Core & Main representative regarding the stuck valve near 64 North 
Main Street.  
 
Mr. Levey said that flow testing needs to be done on all hydrants in Town. 
 
Mr. Bishop noted that Potomac Edison made the repair to the broken plate on the meter crock near 2 Bedrock Lane. 
He also noted that Huntzberry Bros. repaired the leak caused by PE at 2 Bedrock Lane. He said he would be working 
to have the Town reimbursed for both repairs.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
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